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Timber Products Inspection, Inc. (TP) has announced that Ronald Williams is stepping 

down as Chief Executive Officer after nearly 30 years.   He will remain with TP as the 

Chairman of the Board of Directors.     

Mr. Williams joined TP in 1974 as a Field Representative. He left the company in 1981 

to start L&W Manufacturing, a small remanufacturing facility. He rejoined TP in 1986, 

becoming its Lumber Division Manager and became a part owner in 1994.   Under the 

direction of Mr. Williams and co-owner Jim Respess, TP quickly expanded beyond its 

core business of lumber grading, into many other facets of the forest products industry.   

Effective immediately, Jay Moore will be assuming the role of Chief Executive Officer 

along with his current role as President.   Mr. Moore is committed to continuing the 

momentum Mr. Williams established in building the TP culture, building on the growth of 

the business, and continuing to help TP partners find success.  

Mr. Williams is grateful for each TP employee, client, and for his family for helping make 

TP a success.    

 

 


